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Road reconstruction
Monomeath Avenue, Toorak 

	» Remove existing kerb and channel
	» Excavate road surface
	» Build new kerb and channel
	» Reconstruct road pavement
	» Drainage works as required
	» Site reinstatement

Works

Monomeath Avenue (see map overleaf)

Location

Mid- to late-2024

When

About the project

In mid-2024, the City of Stonnington will commence road reconstruction works in Monomeath Avenue, Toorak - between 
Glenferrie Road and Power Avenue.

The construction contractor, ADP Constructions, will contact you closer to works commencing to confirm the start date.

These works support our ongoing commitment to managing and maintaining important community assets to a high 
standard and providing a safe and functional road and drainage network.

We recognise works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be made to keep disruption to a 
minimum and we thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

During working hours Monomeath 
Avenue will be closed and access  
to properties disrupted. Special 
purpose parking permits are 
available to residents where access 
to parking on their private property 
is affected. 

To request a special purpose  
parking permit please email the  
Project Manager, Kush Patel at  
kpatel@stonnington.vic.gov.au. 

Special purpose parking permits 
provide the same exemptions as a 
resident parking permit. Households 
with sufficient resident parking 
permits need not apply.

Traffic management measures will 
be in place to ensure the safety and 
amenity of road users and 
pedestrians.

Resident

Pedestrian access will be maintained at 
all times, with detours in place around 
the work zone.

Pedestrians

During working hours, affected 
sections of Monomeath Avenue will be 
closed to traffic. Where possible, the 
road will be reinstated at the end of 
each day.

Motorists WORK SITE 
RESTRICTIONS

In accordance with Worksafe 
and OH&S practices, parking 
and pedestrian access within  
the work site will be limited 
during working hours.

Please adhere to warning 
signs at all times

During construction on-street 
parking will be limited.

Parking

Contractor 
ADP Constructions  
Adrian Petrolo 
M: 0401 145 822 

City of Stonnington 
Project Manager 
Kush Patel 
M: 0409 405 231

Emergency 
(out of hours) 
P: 8290 1333

Contact

Scan me or visit 
stonnington.vic.gov.au/About/
Major-infrastructure-works 
-and-projects/Basil-Street-Park

Scan me or visit 
stonnington.vic.gov.au/ 
monomeath



Work site restrictions
In accordance with Worksafe and OH&S practices, parking and pedestrian 
access within the work site will be limited during working hours.

Please adhere to warning 
signs at all times
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